
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 
DATE:  March 8, 2021 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Grand Junction Fire Department Fire Station #3 Construction IFB-4889-21-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1.  Q.    There is a ¾ peb rainbird valve listed. Rainbird does not make a ¾ -peb and I was wondering 
if I could bump it to a 1” peb?  Also what options for the pedestal mount? 
 
 A.  Contractor shall replace this item with Rainbird ESP-LX Modular Pedestal/Controller Cabinet. 
 
2.  Q.  The prequalification form included in the Grand Junction Station #3 bid documents appears to 
be a general form, rather than project specific. Since this submittal is required specifically for Fire 
Station #3, would the City be willing to accept reviewed financial statements in lieu of audited financial 
statements? 
 
 A.  Contractor may submit their pre-qualification application with “reviewed” financial statements 
for this specific project, if accompanied by a letter from surety stating/verifying that they have the 
bonding capacity to meet their submitted bid amount. 
 
3.  Pertaining to Contractor’s Licensing:  A Contractor’s License must be obtained for projects that 
require it.  It is the responsibility of the Contractor to verify if a Contractor’s License is needed for this, 
or any other, City Project by contacting the Mesa County Building Department (MCBD).  MCBD will 
provide determination of whether or not a City of Grand Junction Contractor’s License is required. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
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